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‘Stay Safe’ Internet Workshops 

 

Dear Parents, 

Each year, as part of e-safety week, we spend a day working alongside representatives from the 

’Stay Safe’ initiative as they provide workshops across the school discussing with the children how to 

stay safe whilst online. Unfortunately, for obvious reasons, we have had to postpone this year’s     

in-school workshop.  

We have, however, been able to organise a ’virtual’ session for parents. We feel that this would be 

extremely valuable, particularly due to the current climate and obvious concerns for parents      

regarding their children’s extended internet use. The session would be particularly relevant for    

parents of children in KS2, however they are aimed at parents of children of all ages so all are 

welcome! 

The session has been booked for 7:00pm on Monday 1st February. It will be delivered on ‘Zoom’ 

and would last for around 60 minutes, although this time could be extended should parents want to 

take the opportunity to ask questions during the Q&A session at the end. 

We need an idea of the number of parents who are going to attend the session so if you would like 

a place, please message your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 27th January to let them know.  

Once we have places confirmed, we will send out more information, including the link to the Zoom 

session. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr B Davies 

Computing Lead 


